
ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW COMMITTEE 
BellaVita at Green Tee 

 
Electronic Meeting Notes 

August 20, 2012 
 
 
Attendees:   Jim Moore, Chairman 
   Anita Barner 
   Tony Nicholas 
   Tom Rohwer 
 
Unavailable: Don Talley 

Ruth Southard 
 
An e-mail conference approved an oral request from Gene Reddell 
on behalf of the BellaVita Veterans Organization for replacement flag 
poles for the Memorial Walk.  The flag poles are to meet the following 
guidelines: 
 
Memorial Walk flag poles will be two (2) aluminum poles with satin 
finish, 20 ft tall, 4” dia. at the base tapering to 3” at the top.  Each pole 
will be finished at the top with a decorative ball.  Each pole will fly one 
3X5 ft flag.  Each flag will be lighted with a light positioned 4 ft below 
the flag.  The flag hooks will be wrapped (taped) to minimize noise 
during windy conditions.  
 
Don Talley and Ruth Southard were out of town and did not respond 
to phone messages. 
 
Meeting notes prepared by:  Anita Barner 
 
Attachment:  Approval memo to Veterans Organization 
 


